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27th March 2024 
 
  
Dear Parents /Carers, 
 
We are excited to offer your child the opportunity to visit the Bournemouth Oceanarium to support what the 
children will be learning next term, under the main topic of ‘Under The Sea’.  During their visit, they will take part in 
an exciting interactive workshop.   
   
Each class will be going on a different day. Please see below the dates for your child’s class:  
 

Wednesday 1st May 2024 – 1AC 
Tuesday 7th May 2024 – 1JP  
Friday 10th May 2024 – 1CB 
  
The cost for this trip will be £11.00. 
   
Please pay this as soon as possible on MCAS. If you have any problems paying it on MCAS then please speak to the 
school office who will try and rectify any issues.   
 

It will be a normal school timing for your child on the day that they are going on the trip. We are travelling there by 
minibus at around 9.45 / 10.00am. We will be travelling back on the school minibus too and will be back at school 
ready for school pick up at 3:10pm.  
  
On the day of the trip, the children should come into school as normal, in their school uniform.  Please ensure that 
they have a packed lunch with them as we will be eating lunch at the Oceanarium. If your child usually has hot 
dinners, their meal will be replaced with a packed lunch. Please feel free to send your child in with some extras for 
their lunch if you wish too. If you have one, it would be great for your child to bring a rucksack so it is easy to carry 
their lunch as they will be carrying it themselves for the whole day.   
 

We will be looking for 3 / 4 parent helpers per class to help us out on this trip. It will be first come, first served to 
who we can take on the trip. We will, however, be asking our parent helpers to drive and meet us there as 
unfortunately, we will not have enough space on the minibuses.   
 

If you have any questions regarding the trip, please message us on Dojo.   
 

Kind regards,   
 

 

Mrs Phillips  
Year 1 leader  
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